
 

MAY 2021 AAFPO BOARD ELECTION UPDATE 

• In June of 2020, the AAFPO Board appointed five directors to fill vacant seats.  
• The Board has since acknowledged in open meetings that, in accordance with their Bylaws (Art. 

VI, Sect. 5), these appointed directors shall serve until the next election in June, 2021. 
• This week, the Board signaled its intent to reduce the number of seats open for election from six 

to three.  
• The only indication that the Board had reached this decision was an unannounced update to the 

AAFPO website. See: https://aafpo.org/aafpo-board-of-directors/.  

For more information on the AAFPO Board’s actions, their legality, and what it means for your vote, 
please read the Resort’s attorney’s letter to AAFPO’s attorney. 
 

https://aafpo.org/aafpo-board-of-directors/
http://www.angelfireresort.com/wp-content/uploads/2021/05/Letter-to-AAFPO-Counsel-05112021.pdf

